
From: Michelle Saunders
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Middleton St. George Neighbourhood Plan
Date: 10 November 2021 15:01:20

Dear Sir/ Madam,
 
Thanks you for consulting North Yorkshire County Council (NYCC) on the Draft Middleton
St. George Neighbourhood Plan. NYCC is and an adjoining authority and its principle
interest relate to cross-boundary strategic issues.
 
I can confirm that NYCC internal service areas have reviewed the consultation and have no
observations to make on the Plan.
 
Kind Regards
Michelle
 
Michelle Saunders
Senior Policy Officer 
 
Growth, Planning & Trading Standards | Business & Environmental Services | 
North Yorkshire County Council | County Hall | Racecourse Lane | 
Northallerton | North Yorkshire | DL7 8AD
 
Working Days: Wednesday, Thursday, Friday

www.northyorks.gov.uk 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
MIDDLETON ST. GEORGE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN SUBMISSION DRAFT
 
I write to notify you that the Submission Draft of the Middleton St. George Neighbourhood

Plan was submitted to the Council on the 13th April 2021 in accordance with Regulation 15
of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012. The Neighbourhood Plan
Submission Draft is split into four main documents:
 

Middleton St. George Neighbourhood Plan Submission Draft
Policies Map
Basic Conditions Statement
Consultation Statement

The following supporting documents have also been submitted:
Local Green Space and Protected Open Space Background Paper

Settlement Boundary Background Paper
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Darlington Borough Council are to undertake a consultation on the Submission Draft

between 29th September 2021 and 11th November 2021 in accordance with regulation 16
of the above regulations. The documents are available on the Council’s website at:
https://www.darlington.gov.uk/environment-and-planning/planning/planning-and-
environmental-policy/neighbourhood-planning/
A paper copy of the plan can also be viewed at the Londis Convenience Store at 5 The
Square, Middleton St George, Darlington, DL2 1EG.
 
You can submit comments on the Council’s consultation portal: https://darlington-
consult.objective.co.uk/portal/ where the above documents are also available to view, by
email to: planning.policy@darlington.gov.uk or by post to: Planning Policy, Darlington
Borough Council, 4th Floor, Room 401, Town Hall, Feethams, Darlington, DL1 5QT.
 
If you wish to be notified of the Council’s decision on the plan proposal then please state
this in your representation. If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me by
phone on 01325 406476 or by email at Fiona.McCall@darlington.gov.uk.
 
Kind regards
 
Fiona McCall
Planning Officer
 
 
Sent by Katy Waldock, Planning Assistant, on behalf of Planning Policy
 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE’S OFFICE & ECONOMIC GROWTH GROUP
Darlington Borough Council
Room 401, Town Hall, Darlington, DL1 5QT
Direct line: 01325 406724/Ext 6724
e-mail: planning.policy@darlington.gov.uk
Visit:  www.darlington.gov.uk/planningpolicy
Visit:  www.darlington.gov.uk/localplan
 
 

OFFICIAL
Read the latest Coronavirus (COVID-19) information from North Yorkshire 
County Council:
 
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/coronavirus-advice-and-information

Access your county council services online 24 hours a day, 7 days a week 
at www.northyorks.gov.uk.

WARNING

Any opinions or statements expressed in this e-mail are those of the 
individual and not necessarily those of North Yorkshire County Council.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely 
for the use of the intended recipient. If you receive this in error, 
please do not disclose any information to anyone, notify the sender at the 
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above address and then destroy all copies.

North Yorkshire County Council’s computer systems and communications may 
be monitored to ensure effective operation of the system and for other 
lawful purposes. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or 
monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Although we have endeavoured to ensure that this e-mail and any 
attachments are free from any virus we would advise you to take any 
necessary steps to ensure that they are actually virus free.

If you receive an automatic response stating that the recipient is away 
from the office and you wish to request information under either the 
Freedom of Information Act, the Data Protection Act or the Environmental 
Information Regulations please forward your request by e-mail to the 
Information Governance Team (infogov@northyorks.gov.uk) who will process 
your request.

North Yorkshire County Council.


